
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Monday 13th September 2021 

Our School Library 
 

During Lockdowns with not being in school and libraries shut, children 
did not have access to as many books to read as they were used to. 
Therefore in order to  get our children reading again we are renewing 
our book stock and are open to suggestions from our pupils about which 
books they'd like to read.  
So if your child would like to read more books by their favourite author 
or from a series they love I'd like them to tell me about it, also if they 
have read a book at home or from the library that they think their class-
mates would love I want to hear about those too. Please get your child 
to put the title, author and reasons why I should consider their request 
in an email to me at head@inskip.lancs.sch.uk.  
I will look at all suggestions, and let your child know whether their book 

Uniform 

We already have 3 cardigans and a sweatshirt hanging on the pegs by our front 
door waiting for their owners to find them, they do not have names in and therefore 
staff cannot return them to the correct families. PLEASE make sure your child's uni-
form is labelled with their name in at all times. Thank you  

Name labels are available from Label Planet using the link below (our Friends re-
ceive 25% commission to go towards school on all orders).  

Our school code Is 10509.      https://www.stikins.co.uk/?PARTNER=10509 

School Website 

Please take a look at our school blogs and our news blog items which will be written by the chil-

dren, and see all the wonderful learning your children have been doing in school. Click on the 

title of the blog to open it in a new window. Please comment at the bottom of the blog posts your 

thoughts of encouragement for the children to read.  

Lower School 

 

A New School Year 

A Handful of Rules 

Chitty Chitty Book Van 

 

Middle School 

 

Balancing Points 

Using An Atlas 

Library Van 

Upper School 

 

Properties of Materials 

PE Invasion Games 

https://www.stikins.co.uk/?PARTNER=10509
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-11-09-11-43-a-new-school-year
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-11-09-15-03-a-handful-of-rules
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-11-09-23-05-glenys-and-the-chitty-chitty-book-book-library-van-visit-again
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-10-15-23-31-balancing-points
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-10-15-38-24-using-an-atlas
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-10-15-41-50-library-van
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-08-15-08-13-science-lesson-1-properties-of-materials
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-08-15-16-23-pe-invasion-games


Primary School Applications Sept 2022 

 

If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you can now apply for their primary school 

place at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools It’s quick and easy to do and you will receive email con-

firmation of your application. You must apply even if you already have siblings in the school. If 

you live in Lancashire you can include out  of area preferences on your online application. 

Closing date for primary applications for September 2022 is 23:59 15th January 2022. 

Secondary School Applications Sept 2022 

 

If your child is in Year 6 you can now apply for their primary school place at: 

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools It’s quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation 

of your application. You must apply even if you already have siblings in the school. If you live in 

Lancashire you can include out  of area preferences on your online application. 

Closing date for secondary applications for September 2022 is 23:59 31st October 2022. 

Secondary School Open Events 

Broughton High School 

Open Evening—Thursday 16th September 6pm till 9pm, open to 

year 5 and 6 pupils. 

For more information please visit www.broughtonhigh.co.uk or call 

01772 863849. 

 

 

Garstang Community Academy 

Open Evening—Thursday 23rd September 5.30pm till 8pm open to 

all year  5 and 6 pupils.  

For more information please visit 

www.garstangcommunityacademy.com or call 01995 603226. 

 

If you know of a parent who is interested in having a look around our school for future choices 

please ask them to give the school a call on 01772 690438. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/?utm_source=Redirect&utm_medium=Shorturl&utm_campaign=Schools
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/?utm_source=Redirect&utm_medium=Shorturl&utm_campaign=Schools
http://www.broughtonhigh.co.uk
https://www.garstangcommunityacademy.com/


YIPs 

Youth club is back! YIPs is returning to-
night , Monday 13th September.  

Before covid we had lots of new children 
join YIPs which was wonderful, so we 
thought we’d have a slightly different for-
mat for the evening: 6-7pm will be for 4 
to 7 year olds then 7.15-8.15pm for 8 to 
12 year olds. Please note the session 
price has increased to £2 and there will be 
a new form for parents to complete on the 
first night.  

Any questions please get in touch with us 
via the Facebook page or contact Claire 
Nash on 07788 546241. 
We’re all really looking forward to seeing 
everyone for fun and games. 

Family Fun  

Come along to St Peter's 
Pop-up Pizza on Satur-
day 25 September be-
tween 4 - 6pm. Great 
pizza, cakes, activities 
and fun for all the family! 
on the croft - field in front 
of the church. Everyone 
welcome!  

Christian Values 
Our Christian value theme this half term is  

‘Perserverance’.  

Here’s a way of exploring this theme at home. 

Harvest Service 

It's great to be able to tell you that Revd Paul has invited us to the Harvest Service to be held 
on Sunday 26th September, this will be the first time we've been able to attend Church as a 
school since Christmas 2019 so is a truly special occasion.  

If you feel able to, please come along to St. Peter's Church, Preston Road for 9.30am. During 
the service the children will be able to take up donations of  foods which Church will give to the 
Salvation Army in Preston.  

If you are unable to make the service but would like to contribute, please bring along your dona-
tions and put them in the box Miss Leyland will have at the bottom of the drive each morning.   

If you would like your child to read a prayer or lesson from the Bible to the congregation during 
the service please let Miss Leyland know as that would be lovely.  

We look forward to seeing you all 
there.. 



Morrisons It’s Good To Grow Vouchers 

We have been asked if our school is collecting the Morrisons ‘Good to 
Grow’ vouchers. We would love to take your vouchers and you can do-
nate them to us using the MyMorrisons App. 

It’s Good to Grow is a token collection scheme that allows schools to 
collect for free gardening equipment to get kids outdoors and growing. 
Between 6th September and 24th October 2021 for every £10 spent in 
store or online at Morrisons customers will automatically receive 
one Grow Token to donate to your chosen school. 

You’ll need to be a MyMorrisons customer to take part so make sure 
you download the app and select a school to donate your Grow To-
kens to. Finally, don’t forget to scan your app or MyMorrisons card at 
checkout every time you shop to receive your Grow Tokens. Once 

you’ve selected a school, you’ll be able to donate your Grow Tokens to them. 

From 24th October, they’ll be able to redeem the Grow Tokens they’ve collected against a range 
of growing and gardening equipment for school. 
If you would like to know more please click the link for the FAQs https://itsgoodtogrow.co.uk/faq 

Financial Help 

We recognise that during this pandemic many lives are 
altering.  If you find that you are now claiming any of the 
benefits below, your school aged child/ren will qualify for 
free school dinners and other financial help to help 
their education within school. 

The range of benefits which qualify you are: 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Child Tax Credit, not entitled to Working Tax Credit and household income less than 

£16,190 

 Universal Credit with a household income of less than £7,400 a year (after tax and not 

including any benefits you get) 

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Guarantee element of State Pension Credit 

 Working Tax Credit ‘run on’ – the payment you receive for a further four weeks after you fin-

ish work 

  

If you believe you may qualify click on the link below which will take you to a form which will take 
no longer than 2 minutes to complete. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3 

Please let Mrs Dalton know if you are advised you qualify. Thank you. 

https://itsgoodtogrow.co.uk/faq
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3


Dates for the diary:- 

Clubs:- 

Monday 13th September Reception LEP Photograph at 9.15am 

Friday 22nd October School Closes for Autumn Half Term 

Monday 1st November School Reopens  

Friday 17th December School Closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 4th January School Reopens  

MONDAY 13th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3.30pm Afterschool Games, Construction and Arts Club with Mrs Welsh 

TUESDAY 14th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm  Tennis with Simon Ardron 

WEDNESDAY 15th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Pete sports coach from Fleetwood Town  

THURSDSAY 16th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Afterschool Games, Construction and Arts Club with Mrs Welsh 

FRIDAY 17th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Pete sports coach from Fleetwood Town  

COVID-19 

Please do not send your child in to school if they or members of your household have corona-

virus symptoms or have tested positive in the last 10 days. 

Symptoms are 

 A high temperature—this means you feel hot to the touch on your chest or back (you do 

not need to measure your temperature) 

 A new, continuous cough—this means coughing a lot  more than an hour, or 3 or more 

coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

 A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste—this means you’ve noticed you cannot 

smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 

If your child shows any of these symptoms at school we will ring you immediately and 

expect you to come and collect your child. 

Birthdays this week: 

Florence for 17th September 

COVID-19 

Last Friday you received an email with all the procedures we have in place for our school regard-

ing COVID-19. If your child cannot come into school please contact school on the office number. 

Thank you. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOWyiPv05McCFYct2wodKwkHKw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.tankiforum.com%2Findex.php%3Fshowtopic%3D284109%26page%3D1&bvm=bv.102022582,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFs8kXkZGWJjNyBoZDUlm


School  Uniform—Updated September 2021 

 

Preloved Uniform available to purchase at very low prices. All items have been washed, individu-

ally bagged and labelled.  

If you would like to purchase any of the below items please contact the school office 01772 

690438.  

Please be aware that it is first come first served as quantities are limited.  



 


